EMANUEL WINDHOLZ m, D.
2420 SUTTER STREET
SAN FRANCISCO

May 23, 1966

Albert Kandelin, M.D.
9735 Wilshire Boulevard
Beverly Hills, California

Dear Doctor Kandelin:

Thank you for your kind letter and the en-
closed copy of Bernfeld's to Karl Menninger.

, There is no one in San Francisco who is
proceeding with studies of psychoanalytic history.
It is regretful that we could not collaborate on
this. I will try to explore such a possibility
with some local colleagues.

Enclosed is the folder of the psychoanalytic
"Klinik" which I promised a long time ago. I tried
to make copies, however, they do not satisfy my
expectations. If you are interested you could try
to make photographs of it. It is a very personal
possession of mine and I cannot give it to you. I
am sending it via registered mail, to insure its
*arrival. Please return it to me.

Kindest regards.

Cordially,//

/( .
EW:c Emanuel WindE:?:fau.D.

Enc.




